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Coaches and Judges Welcome Reception

A wine & cheese party for all CBTF Coaches and Judges is scheduled on Saturday June 27 from 6:00 to 8:00 pm. This
will be held on the second floor of the at Grant MacEwan College.

This is intended as purely a fun get together... A time to socialize, share and get to know others involved with the
same passion... BATON!!

There is a $10 admission charge, collected at the door. A cash bar will also be offered.
Please register in advance, using this online form [1]. For planning purposes, please register by June 15th.

An information brochure for the event is attached. SEE YOU THERE!!
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